
From: Lichtblau, Erich (Law 
Sent: 10/12/2010 10:34:23 AM 
To: 'Fulcher, Jack' (jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Affiliate Advice Letter Filings - Responses 

to Energy Division's Questions 

Jack, 

Attached please find a cover letter enclosing confidential financials for SolarCity Corporation and 
SunRun, Inc. As these companies are not publicly traded, and these documents were provided to 
PG&E Corporation under a confidentiality and non-disclosure agreement, we are producing them under 
Public Utilities Code Section 583. Please also note that some of these are unaudited/drafts. 

Regards, 

Erich 

From: Fulcher, Jack [mailto:jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 11:39 AM 
To: Lichtblau, Erich (Law) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Affiliate Advice Letter Filings - Responses to Energy 
Division's Questions 

Hi guys. I'm not ignoring you - everything's hopping around here this week and, as usual, we're 
throwing a lot of resources at the latest crisis. Yes, the files did get through without incident. Thanks for 
your responses. No, we haven't had a chance to go through everything and make any decisions yet, 
but it is on my radar in spite of all this other stuff. 

But phone calls? Even my sweet mother uses email almost exclusively now. I don't even check voice 
messages more than every other day or so. Get hip, daddios. 

OK, I am given to hyperbole from time to time. Regardless, we're going over those 5 MBs and will have 
a response soon (in terms of CPUC time). Thanks again. Jack 

From: Lichtblau, Erich (Law) [mailto:EFL5@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 6:09 PM 
To: Fulcher, Jack 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: FW: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Affiliate Advice Letter Filings - Responses to Energy 
Division's Questions 
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Jack, 

In response to Energy Division's questions regarding Pacific Gas and Electric Company's new solar 
energy affiliates, I am attaching two letters, one from me on behalf of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
and one from Brian Steel on behalf of PG&E Corporation (responding only to Question 4). Please note 
that the letter from Pacific Gas and Electric Company contains information that is subject to 
confidentiality agreements between PG&E Corporation and SolarCity Corporation and between PG&E 
Corporation and SunRun, Inc., and that we are therefore providing this information to you pursuant to 
Public Utilities Code Section 583. 

Redacted 

Yours truly, 

Erich Lichtblau 
Law Department 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(415) 973-1122 

«PG&E Response to ED Questions.pdf» «lnvestment Structure.ppt» «Ex 1 - 2010 GM Interim 
M&O Plan.pdf» «Ex 2 - Approval 2010 CSI M&O Budget.pdf» «Ex 3 - 2010 GM Interim M&O 
Guidelines.pdf» «PG&E Corporation Response to Q 4.pdf» 
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